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Officers 2021-2022

President – Paula Tanner

Vice President – Jeanne Sewell 

Secretary – Geri Wires
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Committee Chairs

Programs – Jeanne Sewell

Membership - Kathy Henderson

Special Projects – Libba Holmes

Show and Tell – Libba Holmes & 

Julie Elder

Raffle Table – Sally McKinley & 

Kimberly Topper

Library – Karen Sapp

Challenge Quilt- Carol McRae & 

Jenni Black

Social – Kathy Sands

Ways and Means – Vacant

Publicity - Nancy Stafford

Website - Geri Wires & Helene 

Perez

Retreat – Sally McKinley

Newsletter – Kris Rulison

Contact

secretary@loqg.org

President’s Message – Paula Tanner

Vice-President’s Message and Programs – Jeanne Sewell

Grateful is the only term I can use to express the phenomenal support our

guild members have shown for one another. It took all of us to bring this idea,

started in 2003, halted by Covid fears and reinstated to live-contact this past 

fall, back to life.

We are taking our last guild year meeting as an opportunity to thank those

who have served as officers, board members and special volunteers. We will 

also highlight our past presidents that have retained their memberships as 

current. This shows their commitment to the success of our guild and that they 

still view our guild as personally rewarding.

Looking forward reveals an enthusiastic next-President with her officers and

board poised to take the guild to an even higher level of excellence and fun.

Thank you for allowing me to participate in this memorable period of our

companionship and personal growth that we call our guild.

Thank you everyone for accepting the slate of officers for next year. Our new 

officers are myself as President, Susan Garrett as Vice President, Mary Gimbert

as Secretary and Virginia Daley, who is continuing as Treasurer.

The May auction was my first one. It was truly aMAYzing – because of the 

donations, volunteers, and participants.

Remember that our meeting on June 7th is a luncheon for members only. Kathy 

Sands, assisted by Jenni Black are hosting the luncheon. If you are available, 

please join us on Monday, June 6th at 10 a.m. at the church to set up for the 

luncheon meeting on Tuesday. I will introduce all of the board members at the 

luncheon meeting. Let me know if you have any questions.

Just a reminder – that our September meeting workshop will be a “Santa’s 

Workshop” where we work on making holiday items. Be sure to look for quilt items 

you want to make at the workshop over the summer. Happy quilting!

mailto:secretary@loqg.org


Ways and Means –aMAZing Auction

Our aMAYzing Auction, which took place at our May meeting, was a-MAY-zing!  

Many thanks to Virginia Daley for being the auctioneer.

The "awesome auction" not only had fabrics, books, pictures and notions, it 

had some incredible guests. These guests really enjoyed the bargains and 

enhanced our sales. The total for the sale is $1,469.00.

Start saving your oldie but goodies for the next auction now!

Library – Karen Sapp

The library will be open at the June meeting. For those who have books signed out currently, please return 

them at the meeting. And for those thinking of borrowing a book...please note that books borrowed at the 

June meeting will not be due until the September meeting....that's 3 months for only $1 per book!

Social Committee – Kathy Sands

Our June end of year luncheon will be at our last meeting on June 

7th. Here's the list of volunteers who will bring:

Sandwiches:

Gloria Chandler, Kay Dejno, Joan Lucas, Sonya W, Kris Rulison, 

Josie Elsberg and Kathy Sands.

Salads:

Carol McRae, Kathy Henderson, Johanna Adams, Julie Elder, 

Barbara Callahan , Maggie, Barbara Griffiths, Pat Gray and Lisa 

Alberg

Deviled Eggs:

Shari Ball, Pat O'Dell, Shelia Patten and Helene Perez

Desserts:

Mary Kay Mouton, Cookie Noel, Geri Wires, Sally McKinley and Anneleas Greene

Please bring them the morning of the luncheon and put them in the kitchen. Thanks in advance to all 

of our volunteers.

Set up will be on Monday June 6th at 10 a.m. Thank You!



Other News

East Cobb Quilters Guild will hold their Quilt Show & Market on June 9-11, 2022 (10 a.m. – 5 
p.m.) at the Cobb County Civic Center, 548 South Marietta Pkwy, Marietta GA. 

Greene County Hand Quilters meet at the Greensboro Library on the 1st and 3rd Fridays each 
month at 10 a.m. Contact Abby Boatfield for more information 706-453-7276

Anderson SC Quilters Guilds will hold a Celebration of Quilts August 12-13, 2022 (10 a.m. - 4 
p.m.) at the Civic Center of Anderson, 3027 Martin Luther King Jr. Blvd, Anderson SC 


